APT - GREEN/GOLD Weekly Raffle – 2024/25 Additional Information for New Families

As an alternative way to raise additional funds to secure school programs and to help keep tuition at a minimum, the Alliance of Parents and Teachers (APT) organizes a raffle each spring. This single APT fundraising initiative replaced families having several fundraisers per year. The raffle has been very successful, with over $60,000.00 raised each year to assist in funding school activities and improvements to the school campus that directly enhance the learning experience of our students. 

Please read through the notes and reach out if you have any questions.  

· All new & returning registering families are required to participate. 
· Tickets will be sold via GoRaiseDough.com, an organization that administers online raffle ticket sales. 
· All families will receive an email from Father through GoRaiseDough.com explaining how to register along with an email format to send to potential buyers.   Each family has a unique site/link to sell/purchase tickets.
· There is one selling period for all families to sell/purchase their tickets.  If you have a question or concern about meeting these dates, please reach out so that we can help.  You can reach parent volunteers at green.gold.sgm@gmail.com

· The raffle is organized by a parent volunteer each year.  All Communications and updates will come to you via e-mail using the email addresses you use for registration.  This year, these will come from green.gold.sgm@gmail.com

Sales for ALL families and selling incentives will start Monday April 8, 2024 and will end at on Wednesday May 1st at 10:00pm!  If you register for SGM after this selling period you will be required to sell the tickets prior to August.  
